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April 15, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned by the violence of your supporters. Today there

was a rally here in Berkeley in your support. Several people were quoted

as preparing to act violently and indeed there were a number of fights

and arrests. There have been many similar protests with similar levels

of violence throughout the country. There have also been court rulings

suggesting your own possible responsibility for inciting violence at campaign

rallies. The official silence here is deafening.

Please assure me that you will clearly denounce this violence in your

name.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from civil political discourse.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


